
  6th November 2020 

 

 

Our Word Of The Week next week is: Remembrance. 

Attendance:  Nursery- 85.9%       Owls – 91.6%         Year 1 – 87.3%           Year 2 – 95.3%                

Year 3 – 99.3%    Year 4 – 91%        Year 5 – 93.4%     Year 6 – 91.4%        Overall: 92.3%  

Email addresses: All children who have returned their online consent form will have received 

their own personal email address and password to access a Microsoft outlook email.  This will be 

used to set up online learning projects in the future and for homework links.  Please have a 

practise accessing this account so you are prepared in the event of your family needing to 

isolate.   

Wrap around club: A reminder we offer full wrap around from 7.30- 5.45pm, bookable as a one 

off or as regularly.  Please enquire at the office.     

Flu vaccination- The school nurse will be visiting on the 16th November to provide the Flu spray 

vaccine for any children whose legal guardian has completed the consent online.  This does not 

include Nursery children, please consult own doctor to book this in.     

Parking/ congestion outside school: We have had a number of complaints again this week 

about cars blocking drives close to school and parents congregating outside school 

unnecessarily after dropping children off.  A reminder that during lockdown, it is crucial that 

you drop off children swiftly and then return home immediately or to work as congregating and 

chatting outside school is not permitted during lockdown.   

Children In Need: Next Friday (13th) children may wear their Pudsey merchandise to support 

Children In Need.  We still have ears (£2.50), wristbands (£1) and badges (£1) for sale if 

required. 

Nursery Place:  If you have a younger child not yet at Nursery age and are considering our 

Nursery, please complete an application, places for Nursery are allocated on a first come, first 

served basis.    

Ventilation: We have had a number of parents concerned about windows and doors being left 

open during day.  Please be assured that we are monitoring the situation and at the moment, the 

heating is working overtime to ensure none of the classrooms are too cold.  Mr Burkett is 

sourcing blue fleeces with school logo which can be purchased to wear in class.  No hoodies to 

be worn in school.   
 
Forest School: Year 5 will start their Forest School classes next Friday, please send warm 
layers, wellies and gardening gloves for them to change in the afternoon.  
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Attendance 
 

Nursery Lola T 

  Owls Freddy B 

Year 1 Freddie P 

Year 2 Tillie S 

Year 3 Noah P-C 

Year 4 Riley W 

Year 5  Maisie C 

Year 6 Brannon G 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


